
From: Cynthia Casagrande    
Sent: March 13, 2019 4:19 PM 
Subject: FW: Dawson Drain - Notice of Consideration 
 
Dear Sam: 
 
This office acknowledges receipt of the Notice of Meeting to Consider scheduled for March 26, 2019 to 
consider the Engineer’s Report for the Dawson Drain.  Unfortunately, we are unable to attend this 
meeting. 
 
We note that the comments contained in the email below are still applicable. 
 
If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Cynthia Casagrande 
Regulations Coordinator 
Essex Region Conservation Authority 
360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 
Essex  ON   N8M 1Y6 
(519) 776-5209, Ext. 349 
 
 
 
From: Cynthia Casagrande  
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 2:52 PM 
Subject: Dawson Drain - Notice of Public Information Centre Meeting 
 
Dear Cameron: 
 
Re:         Consideration of the Draft Drainage Report 
               Dawson Drain 
               E09DA(20) 
 
This office acknowledges receipt of the Notice of Public Information Centre Meeting to scheduled for 
December 19, 2018 to consider the Draft Engineer’s Report for the Dawson Drain.  Unfortunately, we 
are unable to attend this meeting. 
 
This office has received a copy of the Draft Drainage Report prepared by Rood Engineering Inc. Project 
No. 2017D017 for works to the   Dawson Drain.  We have reviewed this information and find it 
acceptable.  However, we do note that given the scope and scale of the proposed works, our application 
for permit fee is $800.00 and not the $150.00 outlined in the report.   
 
We look forward to receiving a copy of the Final Drainage Report for our review and approval through 
the Drainage Act processes.  In addition to an approved Final Drainage Report, we will require an ERCA 
application for permit form and the application for permit fee of $800.00 for this project to 
proceed.  Please forward this information and/or alternative direction at your convenience. 



 
If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Cynthia Casagrande 
Regulations Coordinator 
Essex Region Conservation Authority 
360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 
Essex  ON   N8M 1Y6 
(519) 776-5209, Ext. 349 
 

 
 


